SUPERVISORS MEETING
Meeting of January 21, 2009
CALL TO ORDER
ROLL CALL

Supervisor Gary Ahle, Highway Commissioner Peach, Town Clerk Alice Schloemann, Trustees: Glenn Loyet, Joseph Hubbard, Gary Hursey and Kenneth Joseph, and Recorder Debbie Dawson.
Others:  Robin Schloemann, Gary Fohne, Herb Gooch, Gerard Helldoerfer, Dave Pfeifer and Dave Witter
APPROVAL OF SUPERVISORS MINUTES
Glenn Loyet made a motion to approve the minutes of the Supervisor’s Meeting of December 3, 2008 and seconded by Joseph Hubbard. Roll call: Loyet aye, Hubbard aye, Ahle aye, Joseph aye and Hursey aye. Motion Carried.
SENIOR REPORT

No Report 
YOUTH REPORT

No Report
AFTER PROM
No Report
PLANNING REPORT
No Report
TRUSTEES REPORT


No Report
SUPERVISORS REPORT

Presentation of Tax Levy Ordinance No. 08-11 to levy for the General Town Fund and General Assistance Fund. Kenneth Joseph made a motion to accept the Tax Levy Ordinance No. 08-11 as presented and seconded by Joseph Hubbard. Roll call: Loyet aye, Hubbard aye, Ahle aye, Joseph aye and Hursey aye.HHuub Motion carried.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS

Supervisor Gary Ahle reported that the lights on the building works but the lights on the flag pole do not work. He will get someone out here to fix it.
NEW BUSINESS

None
APPROVAL OF SUPERVISORS BILLS
                   Town Fund                     
    $4,301.35
                   General Assistance                1,561.10
 
Glenn Loyet made a motion to approve the bills of the Supervisor and seconded by Joseph Hubbard.  Roll call: Loyet aye, Hubbard aye, Ahle aye, Joseph aye and Hursey   aye. Motion carried.

PUBLIC INPUT

Kenneth Joseph asked if Supervisor Gary Ahle was going to mention the Appreciation Open House scheduled for tomorrow. Supervisor Gary Ahle stated that the time is from 12:00p.m. to 4:30p.m.

ADJOURNMENT 
Glenn Loyet made a motion to adjourn the meeting of the Supervisor and seconded by Joseph Hubbard.  Motion Carried.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M.

                                                                           Respectfully submitted by:

                                                                           Alice Schloemann






    Town Clerk

